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June 8, 1961

Dear Dr. Krishnan:

It was a great pleasure to meet you in that
interesting conversation in Delhi last month at the National
Physical Laboratory. I particularly appreciated the sincerity
and candor with which you expressed your views.

Though my stay in Delhi was necessarily brief,it was marked by good fortune in finding so many persons in-
terested in the International Centre who felt free to comment
on its potential importance and present situation. I left
Delhi with the impression that earlier difficulties and mis-
understandings were moving toward resolution and renewed con-
fidence in the direction of the Centre.

I have told my colleagues about the welcome
prospects of your revisiting the United States next fall. We
look forward to greeting you in this Foundation.

It will be a delight to see you again. In the
meantime, my respects and cordial best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Chadbourne Gilpatric
Associate Director

Dr. K. S. Krishnan
Director, National
Physical Laboratory
New Delhi, India
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